
Meeting between Commissioner Simson and the US Chamber of Commerce 
 
The meeting between the Commissioner Simson and the representatives of the US Chamber of 
Commerce took place on 7 February 2022 at the occasion of Commissioner’s visit to the United 
States for the 9th EU-U.S. Energy Council taking place on the same day. 
 
The meeting was chaired by Marjorie Chorlins, Senior Vice President for European Affairs and 
gathered representatives from the following companies: AES, Honeywell, NextEra, Siemens Energy, 
Westinghouse Electric Company Baker Hughes, Chevron, ConocoPhillips, DHL Americas, ExxonMobil, 
GE Power, Google, Morgan Stanley, Sempra LNG, UPS, Venture Global LNG. 
 
In the meeting, Commissioner Simson explained the reason of her visit, the current state of EU-U.S. 
energy cooperation as well as outlined the latest EU energy policy developments. The 
representatives of the companies made proposals for considerations for possible further cooperation 
opportunities between the EU and United States in the field of energy: such us cooperation on CCUS 
technologies, SMR, methane emissions and LNG. 
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